
Report on Street and Parking Lot Design Regarding Minimizing 

Impervious Cover 

 

This document is in response to Section 2.3.6b of the Town of Newbury General 

Permit for Stormwater Discharges effective July 1, 2018. 

Anticipating this requirement the Newbury Planning Board reviewed and 

modified its subdivision rules and regulations, and its site plan review regulations, 

to assure the reduction of the required street width and parking space size 

requirements to the minimum size consistent with public safety. These 

requirements remain thus at this point in time. 

  


